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May 19, 2021

Re: Account Number Ending in
Dear:

Thank you, for your recent inquiry regarding your MutualOne Bank Debit Card.
1t is our intention 10 agsist you in any way possible. We have, therefore, provided
provisional credit for the following disputed {ransaction.

$32.85 POTTERYBARNKIDS.COM SAN FRANCISCO CA 427 (FIS)

These funds will be in your account pending ou¥ research of the disputed transaction.
However, please note this is PROVISIONAL credit and may be reversed if our research
determines the transaction 18 valid.

We regret any inconvenience this matter may have caused you. lfyou have any

questions Of need additional information, please contact me at (508) 820-4000. Ifitis
morte convenient, our facsimile number is (508) 655-1183.

Sincerely,

Donna M Sahely
Senior Operations Specialist

Mermber FDIC
Member SIF



C. Proof of current address, such as a current utility bill or telephone bill;
D. A legible photocopy of a government issued identification card (state driver’s license
or ID card, military identification, etc.)
E. Ifyouarea victim of identity theft, include a copy of the police report, investigative
report, ot complaint to a law enforcement agency concerning the identity theft;
The credit reporting agencies have 3 business days after receiving your request to place a security
freeze on your credit report. The credit bureaus must also send written confirmation to you within
5 business days and provide you with a unique personal identification number (PIN) or password,
or both, that can be used by you to authorize the removal or lifting of the security freeze. A
consumer reporting agency must allow a consumer to place, lift, or remove & security freeze “free
of charge” from a consumer report.
6. If you discover suspicious activity on your credit report, your accounts or by any other means,
you may wish to file a police report. Y ou have aright to obtain a copy of any police report you
file.

We will continue to monitor the effects of the data breach and want t0 e0SuLe that you are aware
of the resources available to you. Please do not hesitate t0 call us at (508) 820-4000 so that we
may continue to assist you or if you have any questions.



